Family / Townhall Meeting

Target Date Sunday, August 24th

The Elder Board is hosting a family meeting to offer some perspective and vision for our church. We know there are some who have questions about business items and decisions, so we want to host this meeting to clarify.

You can submit questions to the elder board via email or the offering boxes over the next two weeks. We hope to get questions early so the board can discuss, pray, and give clear responses to the entire church. Of course, questions can be asked the night of the meeting too, but we want the meeting to be as productive and focused as possible.

Email Questions to: gracebaptist@gracesantamaria.org

(Questions should to be submitted by Thu. 8/21/2025 to give us time to get them to the Elders and Staff)

